
Notes on the CPD Policy update 
The Continuing Professional Development (CPD) Policy was approved by the Engineers Australia Board in 
December 2024.   

The Policy has had some minor changes in the form of gender neutrality, inclusion of the “CPD 
Requirement” of hours, “CPD Audit and Practice Review” and clarity around part-time employment and 
career break definitions.   

This new look CPD Policy provides all the required information in a logical format. 
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